
Telehealth Advisory Committee 

Best Practices Subcommittee 

March 24, 2022, 4:00 PM 
 

Meeting Minutes 

1. Call to Order 
Meeting called to order at 4:03pm 
 

Dr. Sara Salek 

 

2. Welcome and Introductions   
Shannon Scott, Ross Goldberg, Elizabeth Krupinski, Sue Dahl-Popolizio, 
Leanette Henagan, Bryan Davey 
 

Dr. Salek 

 

3. Telehealth Best Practices Discussion & Next Steps 

Dr. Salek shared the crosswalk of the ATA resources.  

Dr. Krupinski will ask for in writing from ATA on posting.  

Dr. Davey – which ones can we post – ABA 

 

We will post the resources to the Telehealth page (we will link to on the 

Committee page) 

 

We can categories by general & specialty  

 

**Group to review general competency resource – Practice, Competency, 

Tips/Hints 

 

We need to distinguish between pandemic use and long-term use.  

 

We need to review the aging resources. Generally ATA reviews 5 years.  

 

We will assign and review. At next meeting each person will report out on 

the fields requested  

 

Dr. Shannon Scott shares the Northeast Telehealth New York State resource.  

https://nytelehealth.netrc.org/ 

**Next Step – Group to review and discuss at our April meeting  

 

All 

 

https://nytelehealth.netrc.org/


The Southwest Telehealth has in-person training, but not self-paced training. 

Or could New York’s be shared.   

 

 

4. Call to the Public 

The public can send comments to Lauren Prole at 

lauren.prole@azahcccs.gov 

 

Dr. Salek 

 

5. Next Meeting Dates 

Schedule a month out. Plan to vote on final best practices at May Committee 

meeting.  

 

Dr. Salek 

 

6. Adjourn 

 

Dr. Salek 

 

 

 

Please contact Lauren Prole at (602) 417-4528 or lauren.prole@azahcccs.gov with any 

questions. 
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